
  
  

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  

  

  

The Orange County Bar Association is Pleased to Welcome the Filipino-American Lawyers of 

Orange County as its Newest Affiliate Bar Member 

  

NEWPORT BEACH, Calif., Sept. 9, 2024 – Established in 2016, Filipino-American Lawyers of Orange 

County (FLOC) seeks to represent and advocate the interests of Filipinos and Filipino-Americans and 

foster the exchange of ideas and information among and between FLOC members and other members of 

the legal profession, the judiciary, and the community. 

 

For more information about the Filipino-American Lawyers of Orange County, or to learn more about 

upcoming events and initiatives, please visit www.floclawyers.org. 

 

Filipino-American Lawyers of Orange County (FLOC)’s Mission Statement: Our mission is to 

support the professional growth of member attorneys and affiliates, advance the local administration of 

justice, serve the community by improving access to the legal system, and provide opportunities to 

promote diversity in the legal profession. 

 

 
  

About the Orange County Bar Association  

Established in 1901, the Orange County Bar Association, with over 7,500 members, is one of the largest 

voluntary bars in California. The mission of the Orange County Bar Association is to enhance the system 

of justice, to support the lawyers who serve it, and to assist the community served by it.  

  

 

Media Contact:  

Erick Palacios  

(949) 440-6700, ext. 123 

epalacios@ocbar.org  


